
SACRED HEART ACADEMY BIRTHDAY BOOK CLUB 
 
Child’s Name _________________________________________________________ 
Child’s Birthday_____________________________________ 
Child’s Age ______________on birthday 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
Happy Birthday to your child! During this upcoming month, your child will be celebrating a 
birthday. The celebration can be shared and commemorated for years to come through the  
Academy’s Birthday Book Club. 
 
Club members will provide books for the Academy Library to benefit current and future 
students. Books you purchase through this program will have your child’s name, age and 
birthday inscribed in the front of the book (i.e. Gabrielle, on her 8th birthday, 2016). Each time 
the book is read, your child’s birthday and gift will be remembered. 
 
If you wish to participate, it is as simple as filling in the blanks above and going to the Academy 
website under students. There you will select the Birthday Book Club option. You will see the 
Birthday Book List as well as the link for Scholastic Books.  Make your selection, send a check 
payable to Sacred Heart Academy in the amount of $25.00, and returning it all through your 
family folder. Book purchases are donations and tax deductible. 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
I would like to purchase the following book(s) from the attached list. 
 
Title: _________________________________________________________________________ 
______________________________________________________________________________ 

Additional books, please use the reverse side. 
 
$ ___________________ enclosed. Books are $25.00 each. 
 
Again, Happy Birthday to your child and thank you for participating in this valuable educational 
program. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jo-Ann Blaker 
Jo-Ann Blaker 
Library Aide 

 


